
Steve and Christine invite you to take part in 

 

 

The Christmas 2011 Car Treasure Hunt 

 

 

On Tuesday 27th December 2011 

 

 

Starting 11.00  to 11.30 am at Purton Car Park  

And finishing 1.30 to 2.00 pm at The Lammastide Inn 

 

Lunch will be available at £5.95 per person 

 

 

Entry Fee £2 per adult (children free) 

 

Proceeds to Purton Church and Village Funds 

 

 
We’ll need some idea of numbers in advance so please let us know if you will be coming. 

If you have any queries please contact us 

 
Steve and Christine Jenkins, Shakespeare House, Purton, Glos. GL13 9HP 

Tel: 01453 511 511/07527 594612 email: cej@shakespearehouse.com 

 


